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Marfin Investment Group announces early conclusion of 
the roadshow to investors for the Global Offering of 
shares for up to €5.19 billion due to strong global 

demand 
 
 

 
Marfin Investment Group Holdings S.A. (“MIG”), today announces that due to 
strong  support  from  domestic and international investors to date it has decided 
to conclude the roadshow for the Global Offering of shares for up to €5.19 billion 
(approximately $7 billion) ahead of schedule. This decision has been taken by 
management in order to ensure that early and long-term investors receive 
appropriate allocation. 
 
Whilst the timetable disclosed in the International Offering Circular ("IOC") dated 
on 16 June 2007 indicates the announcement of allocations of the global offering 
on 6 July 2007 and settlement on 11 July 2007, as set out in the IOC, MIG retains 
the right to accelerate the timetable and close the books of demand early. 
 
Additional information in relation to the book of orders will be provided in the 
course of next week. 


